
East Texas District Minutes

April 16, 2019


The ETD met via Zoom meeting with the main business being the approaching seminar 
being offered by the district.  Ten people had registered for the seminar with more 
expected.  One person requested a refund due to her daughter being asked to prom on the 
date of the seminar after she had registered.  The board voted unanimously to refund her.  
Jessica moved and Terry seconded.


Janet Bezner requested to rearrange her time slot, which can be announced on the day.


 No students have yet registered. The seminar has been advertised at Kilgore and TJC 
PTA programs.  Polly will contact Mt. Pleasant PTA program.


All were encouraged to advertise the seminar, and La’Shauna sent out another email to 
the membership.  It is being re-shared on Facebook.


In the legislature:  House Bill 29 made it out of committee and is now HB1080.  All are 
asked to contact legislators to request cosponsors and support.


Financials: Quick Books could not be accessed, so Jessica will contact Ms Judy 
(bookkeeper) to get the financials and send a report to the board.


Elections are to begin this month online per our bylaws. There is one nominee for chair. 


The meeting was adjourned.


Respectfully,

Ann Huffstetter, PTA

District Secretary



